
Camden Elementary School   

Virtual On-Campus Testing Schedule  

October 5 – 26, 2020  

Date  Time  Grade  Test  

Mon., Oct. 5  8:00 – 10:00  1st  NWEA MAP-READING  

Tues., Oct. 6  8:00 – 10:00  2nd   NWEA MAP-READING  

Wed., Oct. 7  8:00 – 10:00  3rd   NWEA MAP-READING  

Thurs., Oct. 8  8:00 – 10:00  4th   NWEA MAP-READING  

Fri., Oct. 9  8:00 – 10:00  5th   NWEA MAP-READING  

Wed., Oct. 14  8:00 – 10:00  K  MKAS/MAP-READING  

Mon., Oct. 19  8:00 – 10:00  1st   NWEA MAP- Math  

Tues., Oct. 20  8:00 – 10:00  2nd   NWEA MAP- Math   

Wed., Oct. 21  8:00 – 10:00  3rd   NWEA MAP- Math  

Thurs., Oct. 22  8:00 – 10:00  4th  NWEA MAP- Math  

Fri., Oct. 23  8:00 – 10:00  5th   NWEA MAP- Math  

Mon., Oct. 26  8:00 – 10:00  K  NWEA MAP- Math  

  
Dear CES Virtual Learner Parent, 

                            

We are so excited to welcome your child to campus for our MCS’s Fall Assessments. It is an 

honor to partner with you in support of your child’s learning. These tests are mandatory.  

Attendance will be taken.   

  

Student & Parent Protocol 

Students, please…  

• wear a mask. 

• bring your charged iPad/Chromebook. 

• bring personal headphones. 



• bring a book to read once finished. 

• bring a bottle of water or a refillable water bottle. 

 

Parents, all testing will take place in the cafeteria. Each student will have an assigned seat, 

practicing social distance.  Please drop off students in the back at the bus/cafeteria entrance. 

Please remain in your vehicle.  A faculty member will escort your child to the cafeteria.  

Students will hand-sanitize before entering the building and go directly to the cafeteria, where 

they will hand-sanitize again. Please arrive at 7:50 A.M., 10 minutes before start time, and 

please return at 9:50 A.M., 10 minutes before the end time of your child’s test.  

 

Parents, please pick up students in the back at the bus/cafeteria entrance.  Please remain in 

your vehicle.  A faculty member will escort your child to you.  

 

We look forward to seeing our virtual students!  Please stay safe! 

 

 

Fannie D. Green, Ed.D. 

Principal, Camden Elementary School 

 

  

 

  


